
My dear students 

This year has been quite different for all of us. I totally understand that you 

were almost done with all the exams except a few and then CBSE called off all 

remaining examinations due to the Covid outbreak. Do not get worried, 

everything will be fine and we will come out successful as always even from this 

crisis.Till then, I suggest that you hold yourself, remain composed and prepare 

and be ready for the remaining papers . Observe social distancing and continue 

to use and make the most of it by preparing for the next paper and impending 

competitive exams because you may not get much time in between the rest of 

the papers. As always Hansraj stands by you for any other help required during 

these trying times. Stay safe, stay calm👍 


